
 

Sunday, June 6th, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank our school community for their generosity and kindness in 
displaying their support for the Aurora Food Pantry.  Our one-day Nurturing Hope Food Drive could not have 
been possible without your efforts.  

 
 
Please see the highlights below for information on the upcoming week at Holy Spirit CES. 
 

Catholic School Council Family Fun Night 

On Monday, June 14th, 2021 our Catholic School Council will be hosting a Virtual Family Fun Night. 
 
At 5:00 pm, Alison Burke from ‘Nourish to You’ will be hosting a virtual cooking class, where students and their 
families will participate in cooking some delicious, healthy, and fun recipes.   
 
Then, at 7:00 pm, our families are invited to attend Brent and Sarah’s live virtual magic show. 
 
Each activity will be approximately 45 minutes and participants will be entered into a virtual raffle.  We hope 
you can join us for this fun-filled evening. 
 
The information to register has been attached to this email.  We kindly as that registrations for each activity be 
submitted by Friday, June 11th, 2021.   

 

 
 

JK/SK Parent Workshop:  Preparing Your Child to Start School 

The YCDSB is presenting a virtual workshop entitled “Preparing Your Child to Start School:  Pandemic 
Edition”.  It is designed for parents of incoming JK students and current JK/SK students. The workshop will be 



held on Monday, June 21, 2021, at 7 pm.  Interested families are asked to complete this form to register: 
Google Form.  Please see the flyer below for information regarding the virtual workshop. 

 

Parent Survey 

The results of the parent survey are currently begin compiled by the school board and will be available to 

schools this week.  Thank you to all families for taking the time to complete the survey as we look to prepare 

classes for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year. 

 

Moving?  Updated Address Information 
Are you moving out of our school area? Please ensure that you notify our school office of your move. Due to 
the school closure, you can email the school at hst@ycdsb.ca to notify us of your move. 

 

Attendance Reminder 

Thank you to all of our families for continuing to use the Safe Arrival system to report absences.  Our system 

will call families who have not reported their child’s absence or late.  If you do receive this call, you can verify 

your child’s attendance by leaving a message on the school answering machine or emailing us directly at 

hst@ycdsb.ca.  Both systems are checked regularly throughout the day.  Thank you for your cooperation in 

this matter. 

Twitter & School Website 
For information, including the parent weekly updates, please visit our website at this link: Holy Spirit School 
Website.  You can also follow us on Twitter:  @HST_YCDSB 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 
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*Please click on the link in the letter above as the link in the picture will not work 


